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| refer to correspondence relating to above project received 8 December 2022 and confirm we
have no comments to make.

Donna Jones

Senior Technical Support Officer

Development Management

Climate Change, Compliance, Planning and Transport

_@gateshead.gov.uk

We are currently experiencing an increase in planning application submissions and
enquiries. Our website on www.gateshead.gov.uk/planning may well provide the
information you require or if you have a valid application, email your case officer. You will
receive an acknowledgement but it may take longer for us to reply in detail.

We are doing everything we can to deal with applications and correspondence as quickly
as we can but you should expect some delay. We would encourage you to contact us by e
mail if at all possible to free up our phone capacity for those who cannot use email.
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Important Information

This e-mail and its attachments may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of
the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of
the author and do not necessarily represent those of Gateshead Council.

If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail and its attachments, you must take no
action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Communications by


https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gateshead.gov.uk%2Fplanning&data=05%7C01%7CA66Dualling%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C378abf7f21a247ae39c008daddba844a%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C638066090411670482%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qp5e6OJlhPY5tL0wVPsro%2BC2KYr4EyUl4FiC%2BBYo8Pk%3D&reserved=0

E
Please note A

the Planning & Building
Control offices will be closed
from 4.30pm on
Friday 23" December 2022 &
until 9am on
Tuesday 3" January 2023.
Thank you.





e-mail are not guaranteed to be private or secure.

Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this e-mail in error.
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